Rev. Noel Frederick McInnis
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September 14, 2006
Dear Circulation Team,

Thank you so much for your generous tithe, in acknowledgement of my presence in NTMO’s spiritual community.

After more than two decades of anticipating my eventual discovery of the group of people Ernest Holmes envisioned as being for something and against nothing, I have found a spiritual family that has the potential to fulfill Holmes’ vision. 
It is to the ongoing nurture of that potential that my ministry is dedicated.

Stay in the grace!

Rev. Noel 

